
  

  

Harry Chapman 
For Welfare Officer 

 

Who I am: 

Hi! I’m Harry Chapman, and I’m a first-year Materials student, and I 
would love to be your Welfare officer. I know from my own experiences 
how much just one person can change everything for the better, and I 
want to be that person for as many as possible. I also love helping 
people, and I think it’s important to look out for all in your community. 

Why I’m Qualified 

• At school I was a deputy head, and my duties mainly regarded 
welfare, from comforting and talking to those who just needed a 
chat, to referring people to councilors and other school resources if 
they were in need 

• At school I also regularly ran events, from dinners to school 
elections, so I am good at organizing and budgeting events 

• I was also president to several societies at school, which means I’m 
good at running regular meetings 

• I’ve applied to do the peer to peer support training, to be able to 
better support my community 

My Plans 

If elected, I plan to: 

• Do welfare visits to the various accommodation blocks, to provide 
more convenient welfare services to all of corpus 

• Conduct a survey of the JCR to see what the JCR believes welfare 
should be doing, and strive to fulfil these requests 

• Make a Wholesome Welfare Wednesday (if the JCR wants it) to 
be held once a fortnight or so, where people can come and have a 
games night, or watch a wholesome movie, just to relax mid-week, 
and also give them an opportunity to discuss welfare in a less direct 
manner 

 

 

Please feel free to contact me and 
ask me anything, either on 
Facebook, or by phone or email 

 
07881 383839 

 

 

Harry.Chapman@ccc.ox.
ac.uk 

 

  

 


